
CDE TIGER CUB GAZETTE 

   

  Page 1 of 2 
   

 

January 2022 Newsletter         VOL 4 

Charles Drew Elementary 
Magnet School 

1000 NW 31ST Ave, Pompano Beach, FL 33069 
https://www.browardschools.com/charlesdrew 

T: 754-322-6250 Attendance: 754-322-6290 

Charles Drew Tiger Cubs and Parents, we are wishing you all a Happy New 
Year!  Last year continued to be challenging for all of us as COVID-19 
directed our moves. This year we continue to be safe, and we are more 
focused on excellence in all we do.  

This month we celebrate the dynamic leader, Dr. Martin Luther King, Jr. He 
had a “Dream”, and we believe that all people have a “Dream” that should 
be recognized and achieved. The staff at Drew is here to help our children 
“Dream” and to set the foundation for them to achieve whatever they strive 
to be. Encouraging and motivating all scholars are important to us, and it is 
an important part of Charles Drew. We are challenging all members of our 
learning community to motivate and encourage someone each and every 
day. We stress kindness, brotherly love, and respect for self and others each 
day. As we enter this new year, we want everyone to remember to 
celebrate successes and to learn from mistakes and missteps. We are 
committed to work together to achieve excellence in everything we do, as 
Dr. King stressed. 
 
We are also excited to begin our Crunch Time Season. We are emphasizing 
an accelerated season of learning. We are dedicated to increase learning 
and progress in all content areas at rapid speed. We need students to be 
focused and parents to support us in ensuring that students are in 
attendance each day. We also need your support with motivating and 
encouraging your child to attend each opportunity to receive additional 
assistance before and after school. Every day and every opportunity 
Counts!   
 
As always, we are grateful that we are serving you as we strive to achieve 
excellence” by exhibiting respect, love, and kindness. 
 Sincerely,  

Mrs. Kicia Daniel, Proud Principal 

 
Office Hours:  7:30AM – 4:00PM 
School Hours:  8:30AM – 3:00PM 
Breakfast:   7:30AM – 8:20AM 
Supervision will not be provided before 7:30am 

Upcoming Events 
 

January 8 
Saturday Camp 8:30-11:30 AM 

Grades 3-5 Only 

January 10 
Early Release Day 8:30-1:30 PM 

January 11 

Employee Planning – No School 

January 17 

Dr. Martin Luther King, Jr. 
Holiday – No School 

January 18 

Class Picture Day 

Important 
Announcements 

January 17-MLK Day 
 
  
 
 

 
January 18 

SAC MEETING: January 25 

 
 

 

CLASS 
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We are grateful to Coach Campbell for discovering several talented students to 
display talent during the Holiday Season. We were pleased to see our students 
showcase their talent to kick off the Winter Break.  Also, Ms. Thompson and Ms. 
Cunningham did a phenomenal job decorating the cafeteria and media 
center. Several staff members contributed their talents to our Holiday events. 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

  

 

 

 

                 
                   
 
 
 

Men of Class 

                     
Drew Men of Class took a trip to 
our Partner Tim’s Carrabba’s 
Restaurant. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

A DISPLAY OF SPECIAL TALENT Celebrating the Season 

Christmas Extravaganza 
Tiger Cubs received shoes, books, gifts and food 
during our terrific event that highlighted each 
content of learning. Candy Cane Lane explored 
math games and the science of learning; Reading 
with Elves was an area of storytelling and reading 
activities; Santa’s Workshop had a visit with Santa, 
BOBS shoes, gifts, and ornament deocrating! All 
partners and guest exclaimed that they had a 
terrific time! We had special visitors School Board 
Member, Mrs. Nora Rupert, Dr. Lori Canning, David 
Watkins, and members of Mentoring Tomorrow’s 
Leaders to name a few. Our partners in education 
BCPS-Equity & Diversity/Family And Community 
Engagement, Soles 4 Souls, Children Services 
Council, SKETCHERS, Shoe Carnival, Broward County 
Library, Carrabba’s, and JM Lighting supported the 
event with love and excellence. We are delighted 
to have such “tiger-riffic” partners!  

 


